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•  As of April 18, The Technical Planning Committee  has reviewed and approved more than  
65 sanctioned USA (VSI )  meets, 7  YMCA  approved meets, 7  non-VSI  meets held by another 
LSC, but in Virginia territory,  4  dual / tri / intrasquad  meets, and  several  sanctioned time 
trials.  For each meet invitation the Technical Planning Committee Chair closely analyzes the 
language of the meet, making sure that the content appropriately fits our VSI meet invitation 
templates. The meet fees are reviewed, adjusted if needed, and approved by the Tech. Planning 
Comm.  Chair and the Admin. Vice Chair.  
 

• High School Swimming Official clinics will be posted within the next few weeks. 
There will be at least one, and possibly two, clinics just committed to diving officiating. 
VHSL extends thanks to the many VSI officials who assisted with high school swim / dive 
officiating this winter. 
 

•   Bylaws Revisions:   Walter, Mary, and David will meet in the next 4 – 6 weeks to review the 
recommended VSI   Bylaws revisions, based on national guidelines for LSC bylaws.  David has 
compared the VSI Bylaws to the recommended USA-S LSC guidelines for bylaws, and made draft 
of the minimal revisions needed.  Thanks to Mary and Walter for keeping the VSI  ByLaws up to 
date over the last 6 years.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
David Strider 
Administrative Vice Chairperson  
Virginia Swimming, Inc. 
E-mail:  dvs7e@virginia.edu 
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